

















4th May 2017



Head of College: Mr W Jenkins Executive Headteacher: Mrs D Bryant

Tel: 01326 572685 Fax: 01326 572183

Church Hill, Helston, Cornwall. TR13 8NR Email: enquiries@helston.cornwall.sch.uk

www.helston.cornwall.sch.uk

Dear Parent/Carer

The Scholars Programme Graduation Event at the University of Exeter – 22nd May 2017

We are delighted to invite your child to attend a Graduation Event to celebrate his/her hard work on The Scholars Programme. This will take place at the University of Exeter on 22nd May 2017.

The event is run in partnership with the host university. Lunch will be provided and there will be no charge associated with this trip. We would be grateful if you could complete and return the attached permission slip (please include any dietary requirements) and also the reply slip below.

In the event of an emergency, we will be referring to the Parental Consent Form that you completed for use during this academic year, commencing September 2016. If there have been changes to any information you have submitted about your contact details or your child's medical needs, then please request a replacement form from reception. This must be submitted prior to the visit.

Yours faithfully

Ms K Jackson

Most Able Coordinator		
The Scholars Programme Graduation Event at	the University of Exeter – 22 nd May 2017	
I give permission for Graduation Event	to take part in the Scholars Programme	
My child will be able to travel by the College minibe	us]
I give permission for photographs/videos to be take	en for publicising the event.]
There have been changes to my contact details or requested a replacement form from reception, which	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·]
Signature of Parent/Carer	 Date	

Please return this reply slip to Miss Jackson in E14 as soon as possible.